
 

 

Notes InterPore Council 

March 10, 2025 

 

A key point of discussion was the InterPore Foundation’s development and governance. The Foundation, 

established in 2016, entered a stable operational phase with its four-year chair rotation. Retroactive and 

annual discharge of Foundation directors was formally approved, ensuring clarity and accountability 

moving forward. 

The financial reports indicate that InterPore2024 is in a strong financial position. 

Azita Ahmadi-was reappointed as InterPore Treasurer, and Majid Hassanizadeh was reappointed as 

Managing Director. Both appointments were approved unanimously. 

The Council approved revisions to the Foundation’s bylaws, clarifying procedures for fund management, 

especially distinguishing between grants and awards, and formalizing quorum and voting requirements. 

Financial strategy discussions, led by Pal-Eric Oren, recommended maintaining a buffer to ensure a strong 

financial status. Council members recognized the need to reduce dependence on conference revenues by 

fostering greater industry engagement. 

Strategic Planning updates, reported by Karsten Thompson, outlined a framework for InterPore’s future 

development. Council members were invited to provide feedback on proposed action items, with a final 

version to be presented at InterPore2025. 

Conference planning procedures were also discussed, particularly the process for selecting future 

conference locations. 

 

 


